REGISTRATION IN THE UNITED NATIONS PARTNER PORTAL (UNPP) – NON-GOVERNMENTAL ORGANIZATIONS
All international and national non-governmental organizations that wish to be considered for grant of the OPCAT Special Fund should register in the United Nations Partner Portal (UNPP). The portal was launched in January 2019 and is currently utilized by a growing number of UN Common System Organizations (UNHCR, UNICEF, UNFPA, WFP) to support partnership opportunities and facilitates a more efficient, harmonized and streamlined interaction between UN Organizations and their civil society partners, thereby eliminating duplicative efforts. By registering on the portal, partners create an online profile which lets UN agencies know about your work and how you can be contacted. It also allows partners to explore partnership opportunities issued by UNFPA, UNHCR, UNICEF, and WFP. 
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Following registration and creation of a profile on the UN Partner Portal, and a verification of the profile information, partners will be eligible to apply to partnership opportunities with the UN Secretariat as well as all other participating UN Organizations. 
For more details on how to use the UNPP to work with the UN Secretariat, including registration procedures please visit the UN Section of UNPP - https://www.unpartnerportal.org.
Once you register, your registration is valid for all upcoming OPCAT Special Fund Call for Applications (and other activities with the UN Secretariat and Agencies). 
If you have already registered in the past with another UN entity, you do not have do it again, please just let us know.


